
 
 

 

 
RE: REACH Compliance  
 
January 1, 2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This statement is meant to serve as formal notification, for distributors, resellers and end              
users, regarding our status in the above matter. 
 
Chemyx, Inc., is a supplier of of electronic hardware to a subset of our customers located in                 
the EU. We are therefore considered a “distributor” of “articles” under the European Union              
Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and         
Restriction of Chemicals (the “REACH Regulation”). Accordingly, Chemyx is not obligated to            
register with the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) pursuant to the Reach Regulation.  
 
Additionally, Chemyx does not manufacture or supply “substances” or “preparations” and our            
articles do not involve the “intentional release of substances” under normal and reasonably             
foreseeable circumstances of application. Therefore, we foresee no registration or          
pre-registration requirement for the products we supply to our customers. 
 
To our best knowledge and belief as of the date of this letter, the products distributed by                 
Chemyx do not contain any of the substances in the SVHC candidate list above the permitted                
concentrations set forth in the REACH Regulation. We are committed to comply in every              
respect with the REACH Regulation and any relevant amendments, and should any supplier             
inform us about any change in the composition of raw materials included in the products               
distributed by Chemyx, as such change may relate to the content of SVHC in such materials,                
we will immediately notify our customers.  
  
Feel free to contact us with questions or concerns. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Jeff Wu 
Senior Engineer 
Chemyx, Inc. 
jeff@chemyx.com 
281-277-2202 
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